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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for

the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099
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TOYOTA Co.
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David
Marshall

Sales &
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1025 Dundas Street West

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director

Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.
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WEEKLY LENTEN POVERTY MEAL: 
SOUP & BREAD – Every Friday 

 
SOUP & BREAD – 
5:30 – 6:30 pm. 
 
STATIONS OF THE 
CROSS 6:30 – 7 pm. 
 
MASS – 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 

GREAT ARTICLE: “What Would Our 
Ancestors Think of Us?” 
I came across a well written article recently by Catholic 
writer, Anthony Esolen, where he proposes the situation of a 
person from our time going back in time – perhaps just 50 
or 60 years – to have a conversation with people living at 
that time and attempting to tell them what the world we live 
in now is like.  For me, the article says so much about our 
sad state of living in the modern world after the great 
changes that have taken place since the sexual revolution 
and over the last 50, 25 and even the last ten years.  
Archbishop Fulton J. Sheen once said “We are living at a 
time in history when that which one generation abhors the 
next generation passively accepts.”  Man, is that true! 
The article is too lengthy for the bulletin and not 
appropriate to children as it describes the thoughts, ideas 
and agendas of so many in the modern world. 
 

I have made copies of this article and left them on the 
Lenten table for those adults who would like to take one 
and read it. 
 

I was privileged this past Tuesday to have attended an 
evening event at St. Francis Xavier Parish in Mississauga 
featuring the dynamic speaker/evangelist Chris Stefanick.  
Chris is the author of the Chosen program we have been 
using over the last 2 years for our Confirmation program.  
He has written several books and is a flawless speaker of 
high energy fueled by his love for Jesus, the Catholic Church 
and his wife and six children. 
 
PLEASE IGNORE ‘FALSE’ NOVENAS 
Over the years as a priest I have been made aware of some 
prayer novenas that are not in keeping with our Catholic 
faith and teaching at all but still appear now and then, 
deposited in church vestibules and always in a series of 9 
copies over a 9-day period.  The silly and superstitious line 
is always found on the bottom of these novena copies: “This 
prayer has never been known to fail.” 
For the first time as pastor of St. Leo the Great parish I 
came across these sheets over the past two weeks and I only 
hope that none of our parishioners picked them up or took 
them seriously. 
*If you see any of these, please gather all copies and leave 
them on the counter in the sacristy.  These should not be left 
out for our parishioners to pick up. 

Novenas are a good and time-honoured form of committed 
prayer where the petitioner before God commits to pray for 
a need or request for nine consecutive days.  Originating in 
pagan Rome, the Christian idea of nine days of prayer took 
over and was approved by the Church as it was most often 
seen as a form of preparation prayer.  The death of a pope 
would warrant 9 days of Masses to be said for his soul after 
his death, a practice which is still in use today.  The reason 
for the number ‘9’ as the number of days for prayer comes 
from sound reasoning.  For the Jews, the number 7 was 
viewed as the most perfect number but for Christians the 
use of the number 9 has a most interesting rationale. 

“The number  ten  is  the highest,  the numerus maximus, 
simply  the most  perfect,  which  is  fitting  for  God;  the 
number nine, which  is  lacking of  ten,  is  the number of 
imperfection, which  is  fitting  for mortal  kind.  In  some 
such way the Pythagoreans, Philo the Jew, the Fathers of 
the  Church,  and  the  monks  of  the  Middle  Ages, 
philosophized on  the meaning of  the number nine.  For 
this  reason  it  was  adapted  for  use  where  man's 
imperfection turned in prayer to God.”  
                                    (New Advent Catholic Encyclopedia) 

 

So the idea of committed prayer over a certain number of 
days is a good thing and has a time honoured history within 
Christianity.  However, where this form of prayer quickly 
goes off the rails is when it adds statements like, 

 
“Your prayer will be answered before the ninth day.  This 
novena has never been known  to  fail.   Make 81 copies 
and leave 9 of them in a church over a nine‐day period.” 

 
The problem isn’t that these statements border on the 
superstitious – they are superstitious, pure and simple.  It 
implies that God’s hands are tied by us where He is forced to 
give us what we want because we have fulfilled all the 
requirements with human conditions placed upon it.  It 
leaves no room for God’s will at all and is tantamount to 
saying your request will be granted if you stand on your 
head and spin around 9 times over 9 days.  It’s pure 
hogwash, made only worse by the demand that one makes 
81 copies and leaves 9 each day in a church over the nine 
day period.  I’ve always found it strange that the copies are 
of such poor quality which may be evidence that some who 
have found copies in churches have themselves photocopied 
these bad copies for further deposit in churches. 
As well, the method of ‘deposit’ of these false novenas is odd 
and I have never once caught someone dropping them off.  
Those who have left them in churches seem to sneak them 
in in hopes of not being caught and fulfilling the novenas 
requirements.   In former parishes some have slipped their 
9 copies through the cracks of the church doors, where they 
end up strewn all over the floor.  The depositer obviously 
thought that this method would meet the requirements of 
the novena while in reality I was just gathering 9 copies each 
day and putting them in their rightful place – the garbage. 
While this practice is an obvious waste of paper it is capable 
of leading people into erroneous ideas about God and how 
our needs are to be met.  In fact, it seems to me that this 
superstitious approach to prayer suggests our power over 
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God who is reduced to the one who must give us what we 
have asked for because we have followed a human-made 
formula.  Scripture tells us through St. Paul to “pray without 
ceasing”, (1 Thess. 5:17) which flies in the face of those who 
would hold that you need only ask God for something once 
and no more.  And prayer is meant to be so much more than 
petitionary in just telling God what we want.  Prayer should 
leads us to thanksgiving, praise and contrition as we come 
before our God, Abba, as Jesus instructed us to do.  We can’t 
demand God to give us what we want no matter how loving, 
necessary or benevolent the request. 
I remember reading in Sr. Briege McKenna’s book Miracles 
Do Happen, of Sister Briege’s of a couple whose young 
daughter was very sick.  They had asked Sister Briege, 
whom God has given a beautiful gift of prayer for healing, to 
come and pray over their daughter.  Sister Briege did go to 
the family’s home and prayed over the sick girl but in 
praying got a sense that the Lord’s will wasn’t for the girls 
healing and she told the parents this at the time.  They were 
upset at this news and were also angry that what they 
lovingly wanted God to do for their daughter might not be 
realized.  Later on, she got word that the young girl had died 
and Sr. Briege attended the wake.  Seeing the young girl in 
the casket she remarked at how beautiful and angelic the 
child looked and after a prayer went to offer her 
condolences to the parents.  However, much to her surprise, 
when she met with the parents, instead of them being angry 
they seemed at peace.  They related to Sr. Briege that they 
had come to realize that their daughter never really 
belonged to them but to God and that prayer had changed 
their hearts to come to accept God’s perfect will, even 
though and especially because they didn’t understand it. 
Any idea, therefore, that prayer is control over God and 
God’s will should be avoided at all cost.  Our God loves us, 
above and beyond any human love no matter how true.  
While the will of God is perfect it remains mysterious to us 
mortals because it is so often beyond our understanding.  
When we’ve known and experienced God’s love for us we 
can better comprehend God’s desire that we pray for His 
will to be done. 
Just this past week, the readings on Tuesday spoke of Jesus 
giving us what we know as The Lord’s Prayer, prefaced by 
Jesus’ own words about how not to pray.  “When you are 
praying, do not heap up empty phrases as the Gentiles do; 
for they think that they will be heard because of their many 
words.  Do not be like them, for your Father knows what 
you need before you ask Him.” (Matt. 6:7-8), and then Our 
Lord went on to give us the Our Father prayer.  At the heart 
of this prayer is found “Thy will be done”.  God knows what 
we want before we ask, as Jesus made clear, and what 
praying for it does is, it doesn’t change God, it changes us.  
As we grow and mature as Christian disciples we come to 
learn trust in our relationship with Jesus, like the words 
that accompany the Divine Mercy picture, “Jesus, I trust in 
You”.  Trusting is a process of letting go and allowing God to 
do what God is going to do.  We might not like that divine 
plan but our knowledge of His great love for us will give us 
the knowledge that whatever God wills is for our good and 
not our destruction.  God is love! 
Any prayer form, therefore, which suggests that we can 
somehow control God is utterly foolish.  (Fr. Charles) 

 

Mass Intentions – Feb.23– 28, 2016 
Tues. Feb.23 8:30 am ‐  For the Sick Members of our Parish   
Wed. Feb. 24 7:00 pm‐ John O’Neill+ req. The Ralph Family 
Thurs. Feb. 25 8:30 am – St. Leo School Mass 
Fri. Feb. 26 ‐  5:30 pm – Poverty Meal – Hall 
                         6:30 pm – Stations of the Cross 
                 7:00 pm – Mass‐ Valerie Hotner+ req. Delaney Family 
Sat. Feb.27 5:00 pm – Violet Bakalar+ req. Elek Family  
Sun.Feb.28 9:00 am – James Mullaney+ & Raphael Bravo+ 
                                             req. the Bravo Family 
                    11:00 am ‐ Vincenza & Rocco Romagnuolo+  
                                             req. Maria Rocco Morra 
 

Important: All Grade 7 children preparing for 
Confirmation - Sponsor Forms need to be 
signed and handed in to the parish no later 
than Wednesday February 24. 
 
Reminder:  The Parish 3 Evening Lenten Retreat 
will be held at 7:00 pm on Monday, January 29, 
Tuesday March 1 and Wednesday March 2, with 
Fr. Dominic Borg, OCD.   
The Parish Lenten Day of Confession will be on 
Tuesday March 8 from 9:00 am – noon and from 
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
 

It All Comes Down to Mercy-Letting Jesus Find Us 
This Lent – A God of Hope, Joy and Love 
 

Second Sunday of Lent 
Peter, John & James had a mountaintop experience with 
Jesus by witnessing His transfiguration.  We too can have a 
mountaintop experience when we open our minds and 
hearts to following God’s Will for our lives.  If you think God 
is calling you to be a priest, religious or deacon, contact Fr. 
Chris Lemieux, Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto, 
416-968-0997. 
 

The 24th Annual Catholic Renewal Ministries 
Lift Jesus Higher Rally – Unshakable Kingdom 
Be inspired, encouraged and healed:  Come celebrate the 
24th Annual Lift Jesus Higher Rally on Saturday, March 5 at 
9:00 am – 5:30 pm at the Metro Toronto Convention 
Centre, North Building 255 Front St W.   with Keynote 
Speaker Deacon Lary Oney & The Renewal Ministries Team, 
Ralph Martin, Sr. Ann Shields, Peter Herbeck.  As always, 
there will be uplifting music, prayer, Divine Mercy 
celebration, Eucharist Procession and closing Mass with 
Cardinal Collins.  Adult Rally $20 - Tickets 905-833-0360. 
 

St. Leo St. Vincent de Paul 
The St. Leo St. Vincent de Paul Members welcomes new 
members to our Council or anyone interested in finding out 
what’s involved in membership.  We meet on the 2nd 
Tuesday of each month at the church.  Please call one of the 
council members: President Peggy Primeau, 905-655-9692, 
Vice President Larry Hallihan, 905-620-0351, Secretary 
Maureen Kerr, 905-655-5150, Treasurer Anabela Wardell, 
905-447-5486. 
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WEEKLY LENTEN POVERTY MEAL: 
SOUP & BREAD – Every Friday 

 
SOUP & BREAD – 
5:30 – 6:30 pm. 
 
STATIONS OF THE 
CROSS 6:30 – 7 pm. 
 
MASS – 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 

GREAT ARTICLE: “What Would Our 
Ancestors Think of Us?” 
I came across a well written article recently by Catholic 
writer, Anthony Esolen, where he proposes the situation of a 
person from our time going back in time – perhaps just 50 
or 60 years – to have a conversation with people living at 
that time and attempting to tell them what the world we live 
in now is like.  For me, the article says so much about our 
sad state of living in the modern world after the great 
changes that have taken place since the sexual revolution 
and over the last 50, 25 and even the last ten years.  
Archbishop Fulton J. Sheen once said “We are living at a 
time in history when that which one generation abhors the 
next generation passively accepts.”  Man, is that true! 
The article is too lengthy for the bulletin and not 
appropriate to children as it describes the thoughts, ideas 
and agendas of so many in the modern world. 
 

I have made copies of this article and left them on the 
Lenten table for those adults who would like to take one 
and read it. 
 

I was privileged this past Tuesday to have attended an 
evening event at St. Francis Xavier Parish in Mississauga 
featuring the dynamic speaker/evangelist Chris Stefanick.  
Chris is the author of the Chosen program we have been 
using over the last 2 years for our Confirmation program.  
He has written several books and is a flawless speaker of 
high energy fueled by his love for Jesus, the Catholic Church 
and his wife and six children. 
 
PLEASE IGNORE ‘FALSE’ NOVENAS 
Over the years as a priest I have been made aware of some 
prayer novenas that are not in keeping with our Catholic 
faith and teaching at all but still appear now and then, 
deposited in church vestibules and always in a series of 9 
copies over a 9-day period.  The silly and superstitious line 
is always found on the bottom of these novena copies: “This 
prayer has never been known to fail.” 
For the first time as pastor of St. Leo the Great parish I 
came across these sheets over the past two weeks and I only 
hope that none of our parishioners picked them up or took 
them seriously. 
*If you see any of these, please gather all copies and leave 
them on the counter in the sacristy.  These should not be left 
out for our parishioners to pick up. 

Novenas are a good and time-honoured form of committed 
prayer where the petitioner before God commits to pray for 
a need or request for nine consecutive days.  Originating in 
pagan Rome, the Christian idea of nine days of prayer took 
over and was approved by the Church as it was most often 
seen as a form of preparation prayer.  The death of a pope 
would warrant 9 days of Masses to be said for his soul after 
his death, a practice which is still in use today.  The reason 
for the number ‘9’ as the number of days for prayer comes 
from sound reasoning.  For the Jews, the number 7 was 
viewed as the most perfect number but for Christians the 
use of the number 9 has a most interesting rationale. 

“The number  ten  is  the highest,  the numerus maximus, 
simply  the most  perfect,  which  is  fitting  for  God;  the 
number nine, which  is  lacking of  ten,  is  the number of 
imperfection, which  is  fitting  for mortal  kind.  In  some 
such way the Pythagoreans, Philo the Jew, the Fathers of 
the  Church,  and  the  monks  of  the  Middle  Ages, 
philosophized on  the meaning of  the number nine.  For 
this  reason  it  was  adapted  for  use  where  man's 
imperfection turned in prayer to God.”  
                                    (New Advent Catholic Encyclopedia) 

 

So the idea of committed prayer over a certain number of 
days is a good thing and has a time honoured history within 
Christianity.  However, where this form of prayer quickly 
goes off the rails is when it adds statements like, 

 
“Your prayer will be answered before the ninth day.  This 
novena has never been known  to  fail.   Make 81 copies 
and leave 9 of them in a church over a nine‐day period.” 

 
The problem isn’t that these statements border on the 
superstitious – they are superstitious, pure and simple.  It 
implies that God’s hands are tied by us where He is forced to 
give us what we want because we have fulfilled all the 
requirements with human conditions placed upon it.  It 
leaves no room for God’s will at all and is tantamount to 
saying your request will be granted if you stand on your 
head and spin around 9 times over 9 days.  It’s pure 
hogwash, made only worse by the demand that one makes 
81 copies and leaves 9 each day in a church over the nine 
day period.  I’ve always found it strange that the copies are 
of such poor quality which may be evidence that some who 
have found copies in churches have themselves photocopied 
these bad copies for further deposit in churches. 
As well, the method of ‘deposit’ of these false novenas is odd 
and I have never once caught someone dropping them off.  
Those who have left them in churches seem to sneak them 
in in hopes of not being caught and fulfilling the novenas 
requirements.   In former parishes some have slipped their 
9 copies through the cracks of the church doors, where they 
end up strewn all over the floor.  The depositer obviously 
thought that this method would meet the requirements of 
the novena while in reality I was just gathering 9 copies each 
day and putting them in their rightful place – the garbage. 
While this practice is an obvious waste of paper it is capable 
of leading people into erroneous ideas about God and how 
our needs are to be met.  In fact, it seems to me that this 
superstitious approach to prayer suggests our power over 
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God who is reduced to the one who must give us what we 
have asked for because we have followed a human-made 
formula.  Scripture tells us through St. Paul to “pray without 
ceasing”, (1 Thess. 5:17) which flies in the face of those who 
would hold that you need only ask God for something once 
and no more.  And prayer is meant to be so much more than 
petitionary in just telling God what we want.  Prayer should 
leads us to thanksgiving, praise and contrition as we come 
before our God, Abba, as Jesus instructed us to do.  We can’t 
demand God to give us what we want no matter how loving, 
necessary or benevolent the request. 
I remember reading in Sr. Briege McKenna’s book Miracles 
Do Happen, of Sister Briege’s of a couple whose young 
daughter was very sick.  They had asked Sister Briege, 
whom God has given a beautiful gift of prayer for healing, to 
come and pray over their daughter.  Sister Briege did go to 
the family’s home and prayed over the sick girl but in 
praying got a sense that the Lord’s will wasn’t for the girls 
healing and she told the parents this at the time.  They were 
upset at this news and were also angry that what they 
lovingly wanted God to do for their daughter might not be 
realized.  Later on, she got word that the young girl had died 
and Sr. Briege attended the wake.  Seeing the young girl in 
the casket she remarked at how beautiful and angelic the 
child looked and after a prayer went to offer her 
condolences to the parents.  However, much to her surprise, 
when she met with the parents, instead of them being angry 
they seemed at peace.  They related to Sr. Briege that they 
had come to realize that their daughter never really 
belonged to them but to God and that prayer had changed 
their hearts to come to accept God’s perfect will, even 
though and especially because they didn’t understand it. 
Any idea, therefore, that prayer is control over God and 
God’s will should be avoided at all cost.  Our God loves us, 
above and beyond any human love no matter how true.  
While the will of God is perfect it remains mysterious to us 
mortals because it is so often beyond our understanding.  
When we’ve known and experienced God’s love for us we 
can better comprehend God’s desire that we pray for His 
will to be done. 
Just this past week, the readings on Tuesday spoke of Jesus 
giving us what we know as The Lord’s Prayer, prefaced by 
Jesus’ own words about how not to pray.  “When you are 
praying, do not heap up empty phrases as the Gentiles do; 
for they think that they will be heard because of their many 
words.  Do not be like them, for your Father knows what 
you need before you ask Him.” (Matt. 6:7-8), and then Our 
Lord went on to give us the Our Father prayer.  At the heart 
of this prayer is found “Thy will be done”.  God knows what 
we want before we ask, as Jesus made clear, and what 
praying for it does is, it doesn’t change God, it changes us.  
As we grow and mature as Christian disciples we come to 
learn trust in our relationship with Jesus, like the words 
that accompany the Divine Mercy picture, “Jesus, I trust in 
You”.  Trusting is a process of letting go and allowing God to 
do what God is going to do.  We might not like that divine 
plan but our knowledge of His great love for us will give us 
the knowledge that whatever God wills is for our good and 
not our destruction.  God is love! 
Any prayer form, therefore, which suggests that we can 
somehow control God is utterly foolish.  (Fr. Charles) 

 

Mass Intentions – Feb.23– 28, 2016 
Tues. Feb.23 8:30 am ‐  For the Sick Members of our Parish   
Wed. Feb. 24 7:00 pm‐ John O’Neill+ req. The Ralph Family 
Thurs. Feb. 25 8:30 am – St. Leo School Mass 
Fri. Feb. 26 ‐  5:30 pm – Poverty Meal – Hall 
                         6:30 pm – Stations of the Cross 
                 7:00 pm – Mass‐ Valerie Hotner+ req. Delaney Family 
Sat. Feb.27 5:00 pm – Violet Bakalar+ req. Elek Family  
Sun.Feb.28 9:00 am – James Mullaney+ & Raphael Bravo+ 
                                             req. the Bravo Family 
                    11:00 am ‐ Vincenza & Rocco Romagnuolo+  
                                             req. Maria Rocco Morra 
 

Important: All Grade 7 children preparing for 
Confirmation - Sponsor Forms need to be 
signed and handed in to the parish no later 
than Wednesday February 24. 
 
Reminder:  The Parish 3 Evening Lenten Retreat 
will be held at 7:00 pm on Monday, January 29, 
Tuesday March 1 and Wednesday March 2, with 
Fr. Dominic Borg, OCD.   
The Parish Lenten Day of Confession will be on 
Tuesday March 8 from 9:00 am – noon and from 
6:00 pm – 8:00 pm 
 

It All Comes Down to Mercy-Letting Jesus Find Us 
This Lent – A God of Hope, Joy and Love 
 

Second Sunday of Lent 
Peter, John & James had a mountaintop experience with 
Jesus by witnessing His transfiguration.  We too can have a 
mountaintop experience when we open our minds and 
hearts to following God’s Will for our lives.  If you think God 
is calling you to be a priest, religious or deacon, contact Fr. 
Chris Lemieux, Vocation Director, Archdiocese of Toronto, 
416-968-0997. 
 

The 24th Annual Catholic Renewal Ministries 
Lift Jesus Higher Rally – Unshakable Kingdom 
Be inspired, encouraged and healed:  Come celebrate the 
24th Annual Lift Jesus Higher Rally on Saturday, March 5 at 
9:00 am – 5:30 pm at the Metro Toronto Convention 
Centre, North Building 255 Front St W.   with Keynote 
Speaker Deacon Lary Oney & The Renewal Ministries Team, 
Ralph Martin, Sr. Ann Shields, Peter Herbeck.  As always, 
there will be uplifting music, prayer, Divine Mercy 
celebration, Eucharist Procession and closing Mass with 
Cardinal Collins.  Adult Rally $20 - Tickets 905-833-0360. 
 

St. Leo St. Vincent de Paul 
The St. Leo St. Vincent de Paul Members welcomes new 
members to our Council or anyone interested in finding out 
what’s involved in membership.  We meet on the 2nd 
Tuesday of each month at the church.  Please call one of the 
council members: President Peggy Primeau, 905-655-9692, 
Vice President Larry Hallihan, 905-620-0351, Secretary 
Maureen Kerr, 905-655-5150, Treasurer Anabela Wardell, 
905-447-5486. 
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St. Leo The Great
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH

130 Watford Street, Brooklin, ON L1M 1H2
905.655.3286 • Fax: 905.655.4519

www.stleothegreat.ca • e-mail: st.leos@bellnet.ca

Pastor: Rev. Charles T. Forget
Parish Secretary: Maureen Holly

905-655-3286  x 101

OFFICE HOURS:
Monday to Thursday 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Closed for Lunch from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.
Friday Office Closed.

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE:
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 8:30 a.m.

Wednesday 6:00 p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament - Mass: 7:00 p.m.
Rosary prayed 20 minutes before weekday masses.

SUNDAY MASS SCHEDULE:
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Youth Mass

Sunday 9:00 a.m. (with Children's Liturgy JK, SK, Grade 1 & 2) & 11:00 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:
Saturdays 4:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. or anytime by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM:
Please download the Baptism Information Kit and Registration Form from

the parish website, www.stleothegreat.ca

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE:
The Archdiocese of Toronto requires that you contact your parish priest at least one year
in advance of the planned date of your wedding and that you participate in a marriage

preparation course. Please call the Parish Office.

PARISH REGISTRATION:
All families attending St. Leo's are requested to register with the parish.

Registration forms are available in the vestibule of the church.

Do it for your home do it for

the health of your family.

For a FREE No Obligation

phone estimate, call:

905-655-1099

OSHAWA
F U N E R A L

H O M E

TOYOTA Co.
SALES � PARTS � SERVICE

David
Marshall

Sales &
Leasing

1025 Dundas Street West

1-866-386-4792
david.marshall@whitby.toyota.ca

St. Leo's
Knights of Columbus
Get involved. Inquire now!

Larry Hallihan   905 620 0351
Allen Frank        905 655 4212

Baldwin
Animal

Hospital
Daniel Baturensky, DVM

4160 Baldwin St. S. Unit 13, Whitby
P 905-655-CATS  905-655-BARK

Brooklin
Dental Centre

Dr. Austin Saldanha
Parishioner

INVISALIGN/Preferred Provider
The Clear Alternative to Braces,

FREE CONSULTATION
SENIORS

DISCOUNT
42 Baldwin Street
905-655-3385

www.brooklindentalcentre.com

Serving our Community
with Compassion

Melissa Barnes Funeral Director

Richard Barnes Managing Director

Family owned and operated since 1863

905.655.3662
5295 Thickson Rd. N., Whitby
(one minute North of Taunton on Thickson)

BARNES MEMORIAL
FUNERAL HOME

Alan Hogan  905.655.8556

Accounting
Bookkeeping

Personal &
Corporate Taxes

62 Winchester Rd. E.

Funeral Director – Michael Lodge

W.C. Town Funeral Chapel
110 Dundas St. E., Whitby  (905) 668-3410

LOCAL HOSPITALS AND EMERGENCY PASTORAL VISITATION
If you or someone in your family is in the Oshawa, Whitby or Port Perry Hospitals and would like to have a priest 
(for serious reasons) visit the person who is sick for Anointing of the Sick, Last Rites, Confession or Communion, 
please note that there is a full-time Catholic Priest assigned to these three hospitals at various times of the week. 
Simply ask hospital staff to inquire as to whether Father Pius Alejo is present in the hospital (or when he will be). If 
Father Pius Alejo is not available and there is an emergency requiring a Catholic priest, please call St. Leo the Great 
Parish at 905-655-3286 and when prompted, press "8" and leave your message. Fr. Charles will receive your message 
(if he is available) and return your call. If there is no emergency but you would like to speak to Fr. Charles, please call 
the parish office and leave a message with the parish secretary at 905-655-3286 x 101.

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE
PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

YOUR BUSINESS!

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Heritage Realty

Janet Moreira
Sales Representative/Parishioner

Bus 905-430-9000

Cel  905-718-9279

Your Friend in Real Estate

gettingyoumoved.com

Adrienne Irvine
Tel:  905-999-5418

1289 Keith Ross Drive, Oshawa
ON L1H 7K4
Tel:  905-440-3595
info@destefanofuneralhomes.ca
www.destefanofuneralhomes.ca

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

82 Centre St. N.  905-432-2882

The Cherub's Cupboard
Catholic Books & Gifts

for all occasions
Religious Articles

www.cherubscupboard.com

Computer Sales,

Service & Repair

We do all repairs in store

with fast results!

71 Baldwin St. N.

905-655-3000
Urcomputerbytes.ca

BALDWIN
STREET
BURGER

FARM FRESH - HANDMADE

53A Baldwin St., Brooklin
www.baldwinstreetburger.com

905-425-3222

COMPUTER

CLINIC

Brunch/Lunch Sat/Sun
Baptisms, Showers,

Weddings
45 Baldwin St., Brooklin

905-425-9463
www.1847bistro.com

www.catholic-cemeteries.com
Resurrection Cemetery

905-668-8912
Our Funeral Home is Now Open at Holy Cross Cemetery

RYT200 Registered Teacher

Indoor & Outdoor Practice

KarmaYogaBrooklin.comSCHOOLHOUSE
PLAYCARE CENTRES
We have toddler & preschool

programs in your neighbourhood.
For information call

905-728-7740 x 1 or visit
www.schoolhouseplaycare.ca

Michael Mullin
Assistant General Agent

416-300-8680
michael.mullin@kofc.org

Life Insurance • Long-Term Care Insurance • RRSP/RRIF/TFSAs • Disability Insurance
Protecting Catholic families since 1882.

EatEat
ShopShop

SpendSpend
and Enjoyand Enjoy

LOCALLOCAL
please 

support the
businesses

that support
your parish




